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FWIW - Good read on legality of states authority in refugee cases.

Team,

I don't always agree with Steve Vladeck, but this article highlights why our approach to request that the State
Department change their policy was the correct approach, and that any action/statements by other Govs that they are
halting the refugee program in their respective states is legally misplaced, misleading, or both.

https://www.lawfareblog.com/three-thoughts-refugee-resettlement-federalism
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